PUBLIC NOTICE 8.10.20

VIRTUAL PREP AT LUCERNE
IMPORTANT ENROLLMENT UPDATE REGARDING SCHOOL YEAR 2020-2021

At this time, we will not be accepting enrollments in grades 6-12.  
Recently the CA legislature passed Assembly Bill AB77 & Senate Bill SB98, which limit funding for public schools to their 2019-20 enrollment levels.  While the Virtual Preparatory Academy @ Lucerne had planned to grow enrollment for the 2020-21 school year, the new legislation makes that impossible, as we will not receive funding to serve additional students over the number enrolled last year.  Due to this change, we have made adjustments to our offering. At this time, we will not be accepting enrollments in grades 6-12.

